
 

Fall 2020-2021 Important Dates: “Start of the School Year” 

 

o Teachers will be calling all families of their students to provide information 

on the start of our school year during the day on Friday, August 14, 2020 

 

o Student schedules will be released on FOCUS Friday, August 14, 2020 

 

o “Virtual Meet the Teacher” will be Monday, August 17, 2020 in the AM 

found on our website:  https://www.keysschools.com/sls 

 

 

 

 


